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PROGRAMME UPDATE 

 

Keeping stakeholders, parents and carers informed about 

Dudley’s Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

Improvement Programme.  
 

 

Plans for new special school submitted 

Plans for a new multi-million pound state of the art special school in Dudley have been submitted. 
 
The plans could see Dudley Council build a £12million special school on the site of the former 
Pensnett High School to provide education for 115 children and young people aged three to 19 
years. 
 

It could replace the existing Pens Meadow Special School which already provides education for 
pupils with complex needs, including autism and pupils with profound and multiple learning 
difficulties across two sites. 
 
Read the press release. 
 
  

Contacts: 

 Service Director for Early Help/Schools and SEND, Dudley Council –  

Helen Ellis helen.ellis@dudley.gov.uk 

 Interim Head of SEND – Toni Dawodu toni.dawodu@dudley.gov.uk 

 SEND Manager - Sue Powell – susan.powell@dudley.gov.uk 

 SEND Team Manager  North- Rob Bennett robert.x.bennett@dudley.gov.uk  

 SEND Team Manager South –Kelly Warne Kelly.warne@dudley.gov.uk  

 SEND Programme Manager – Simon Hickman simon.hickman@dudley.gov.uk 
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 SEND Programme Manager – Paul Klein paul.klein@dudley.gov.uk  

 

www.dudleyhealthandwellbeing.org.uk/sendimprovement 
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